
Allied Healthcare Products, Inc. Receives
Nasdaq Deficiency Notice

ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI, USA, November 28, 2022 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Allied Healthcare Products,

Inc. (the “Company”) today announced that on November 23, 2022 it received written notice

from the Listing Qualifications Department of The Nasdaq Stock Market notifying the Company

that, as a result of its delay in filing its Form 10-Q for the quarter ended September 30, 2022 it is

no longer in compliance with Nasdaq Listing Rule 5250(c)(1). The Company has a period of 60

days from its receipt of the notice to submit a plan to regain compliance with the Nasdaq Listing

Rules.

About the Company

Allied Healthcare Products, Inc. manufactures a variety of respiratory products used in the health

care industry in a wide range of hospital and alternate site settings, including sub-acute care

facilities, home health care and emergency medical care. The Company’s product lines include

respiratory care products, medical gas equipment and emergency medical products.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/603616113

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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